
iPlay in Billinghay 
Billinghay has been fortunate enough to receive 
funding from Big Lottery to install a new piece of 
interactive play equipment behind the Children’s 
Centre. 

As the equipment was being put in, we were 
made aware of several instances of anti social 
behaviour in the area. We appreciate how 
distressing this type of activity can be and it 
needs to be stopped, but we would like your help 
to do this. We are also keen to make sure that 
this new equipment is seen as a positive 
installation for the village and is not associated 
with mindless, anti social behaviour. 

A residents meeting for those who live in the 
vicinity has been scheduled for Thursday 20th 
September at 7pm at Billinghay Primary School. 
At the meeting we will provide you with further 
information and answer any questions you may 
have. 

Please come along if you can. 
 


